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REF:    AW/MD 14th February, 2006    
 
 
To: The Chairman and Members of the 

SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 (Councillors Pape, Crathorne, Cummings, Dickie, 
 Freeman, Hopgood, Howarth, Robinson, Simmons, Simpson, 
 Walton and Wolstenholme). 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
A Meeting of the SCRUTINY COMMITTEE will be held in the Town Hall, Durham, on Monday, 20th 
February, 2006 at 5.30 p.m. 

 
 

BUSINESS 
 
 
 
 1. Estimates 2006/2007. 

 
 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 
 
 

Chief Executive 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

N.B. All Members are invited to this meeting 
 
Members are invited to submit written questions to the Director of Strategic Resources and 
the Head of Financial Services, and a question sheet is attached. 
 
Please pass written questions to Democratic Support at 4 Saddler Street, before close of 
business on Friday, 17th February, 2006. 
 
Would Members please bring with them their copy of the Estimates which has previously 
been circulated. 
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